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Mullumbimby Public School 
Works notification 02 December 2022 

School Infrastructure NSW and Public Works are managing the repair and remediation of buildings and 
grounds at Mullumbimby Public School that were damaged by flood waters in early 2022. 

Changes to Staff Parking for Summer Holiday Work 

The staff parking area adjacent to B Block, will be closed off for use and become a construction exclusion 
zone starting from Monday 5 December 2022, in preparation for the roof drainage upgrade to building B. 
The exclusion zone can be seen in the map below outlined in red. 

From Saturday 19 December 2022, a large part of the Mullumbimby Public School campus will become a 
construction exclusion zone. This exclusion zone is outlined in the below map by the pink lines.  

Fences will be restored to their existing placement no later than 29 January 2023. 

The health, safety, and 
well-being of the school 
and the local community 
is our highest priority, 
and we will continue to 
keep the community 
updated. 

Thank you for your 
patience while we 
undertake this important 
work. 
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